
 

Circle F-riend 

Louise Goldsmith 

Louise was featured in our 

Summer 2011 Newsletter- 

this is an update. 

 
Several years ago Louise Goldsmith, 

now 99, sent a modest donation to Circle F and Walter responded with a thank you card that 
said a bit about our horses.  Louise has remained in contact since.  Walter sends her a note on 
one of our ‘horse’ cards & she sends her donation in one of her hand painted ‘horse’ cards.  
With her December 2011 donation, she said she would send more in the Spring which she did. 
In the envelope was a copy of a news article & a set of her hand painted ‘cards’ that she had on 
display at her students’ annual Art Exhibit.  Louise resides at Wellington Terrace, Fergus, 
Ontario where she is an active volunteer leader inspiring many.  Since her youth, she has always 
been interested in horses & likes what Circle F is doing; we are honoured to have her as a Circle 
F-riend. 
 

Update: On May 23, 2012 the Artists Group of Wellington Terrace had their annual display of 

paintings and set up a special table of horse paintings to raise money for Circle F.   It was a 
success due to the added support of the Residents Council and Wellington Terrace residents.  
They raised $175.00! 
 

Thank you from all of your friends, 2 and 4-legged, at Circle F Horse Rescue Society! 
 

 
  

http://www.circlef.ca/Newsletters/PDF/LouiseGoldsmith.pdf

